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FLORIDA EYE MICROSURGICAL INSTITUTE THANKS FRIENDS, PATIENTS, FELLOW PHYSICIANS AND THE COMMUNITY AT LARGE FOR THEIR GENEROUS SUPPORT OF ITS HAITIAN RESCUE AND RELIEF EFFORTS


April 19th, Boynton Beach, FL …In response to the catastrophic devastation which struck Haiti and its people just over three months ago, Florida Eye Microsurgical Institute immediately began collecting medical supplies and medications related to eye care, including everything from eye drops to alcohol wipes to cotton gauze.  And when the American Red Cross asked for monetary donations several months into the tragedy, Florida Eye began collecting funds as well. Since the earthquake, more than ten million dollars in general has been raised by the Red Cross.
The doctors and staff of Florida Eye wish to thank all of the optometrists who participated by dropping off supplies to be sent to Haiti, and for the monetary donations from patients, families, friends and doctors in the community as well. As of April 25th we will be suspending our collection efforts, but the American Red Cross invites the public at large to continue to drop off supplies and/or monetary donations directly to their organization for Haiti relief or for any other relief effort. For more information about various drop-off points or how to donate check out www.american.redcross.org.

The Florida Eye Microsurgical Institute offers a full range of comprehensive ophthalmologic care, including routine eye care and examinations, pediatric eye care, dry eyes, advanced corneal, retinal and cataract procedures, laser treatments, glaucoma and diabetic procedures, and various other sophisticated treatments. With its own pediatric wing and fully accredited outpatient surgical center in Boynton Beach, the Institute has additional offices in Boca Raton, Wellington and Juno Beach.    For more information on the Institute, its physicians and current clinical trials or anything related to collecting supplies for the Haiti rescue and relief effort, please contact Gwen Cohan at (561) 736-5050, gwen@fleyedocs.com, or visit www.fleyedocs.com.
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